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Odom, Ann M

From: Kim Gortz <kiomgore@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 7:40 AM
To: Odom, Ann M
Subject: Development Proposal 1823 N Wahsatch - Conditional Use

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Ms. Odom, 
Thank you for the notice to comment. I live and own the property at 1821 N Royer and support the conditional use for 
an integrated ADU. Generally, I think these density strategies are appropriate and needed in the area. It provides 
occupancy for family, caretakers and flexibility to use their property as supplemental income.  
 
Sincerely 
Kimberly Gortz 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


